
Welcome!                 

 

                                                                                                               

              We, the Catholic community of Queen of Peace Parish,  
                   centered in the Eucharist, strive to grow in our faith 

and our relationship with God as a welcoming people,  
working for peace and justice through service to others.  

May 14,  2023 

ST. EUGENE CHURCH 

7958 W. Foster Avenue 
Chicago, IL 60656   
Ph. (773) 775-6659 
 
Rectory Office Hours:  
Mon.- Thur.:  9:00 am - 7:00 pm 

   Friday             9:00 am - 5:00 pm 

   Saturday:       9:00 am - 1:00 pm 

 
 Masses:  

 Monday:                   9:00 am  

 Wednesday:             9:00 am  

 Friday:                       9:00 am  

 Saturday:                  8:30 am     

 Confessions             4:00 pm  

 Sunday Vigil Mass:  5:00 pm  

 Sunday:                     8:30 am  

                                  11:30 am  

 

Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament 

 Monday:                    4:00 pm - 6:00 pm 

    Benediction:             5:45 pm  

OUR LADY,  

     MOTHER OF THE CHURCH 
     8747 W. Lawrence Avenue  
     Chicago, IL 60656   
     Ph. (773) 625-3369 
         
     Rectory Office Hours:  
     Monday:   9:00 am - 5:00 pm 
     Masses: 

     Tuesday:                    7:00 am   

     Thursday:                  7:00 am   

     Sunday:                    10:00 am  
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 From the desk of  
Father Rich Yanos 

 

 

Happy Mother’s Day to all the women in our parish who have taken on the significant role of                

motherhood. There is no person on earth who knows us better or more completely than our 

mothers. Having gone through the struggles, pains and joys of pregnancy, labor, and delivery they 

deserve our utmost respect and love. It is fitting that in our country we honor these courageous 

women, who, with the help of our fathers, brought each of us into this world. God bless you all on 

this special day. 

 

Whether living or deceased, hopefully a prayer of thanksgiving will be said for your mom. If you 

might wish to have your mother remembered in a special way at all our Mother’s Day Masses, as 

well as having their name on our altar throughout the year, you can do so by writing in your 

mother’s names on the special Mother’s Day envelope provided in your May packet of your    

Sunday offering envelopes including also your Mass offerings for this purpose. They can be placed 

in the collection basket and their names will be added to the memorial page that will be included 

in our parish bulletin as well as placed on the altar for an entire year. It’s not too late as we       

usually wait one or two weeks before we print the final memorial page in our bulletin due to the 

late submissions. 

 

***************  

 

Mother’s Day weekend is the traditional weekend that Catholic Charities encourages all Catholics             

to support its Annual Mother’s Day Appeal.  

 

The number of calls to Catholic Charities is increasing daily from people who have nowhere else 

to turn. People in every parish and every neighborhood are struggling to make ends meet. More 

families face unemployment or the loss of a home. 
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Please give generously to the Catholic Charities Mother’s Day Appeal. Your support of this          

collection gets transformed into the compassion that Catholic Charities has become known for 

that protects the poor and gives the precious gift of a fulfilling and dignified life to those less      

fortunate than we. Please be generous and remember that as you support this life-enriching     

appeal, you become the only source of hope to those who seem to not matter in the eyes of       

so many in our world. 

 

Your donations also support programs for emergency food and shelter, affordable housing for 

seniors, teen parenting services, employment, and job training and so many other services that 

Catholic Charities provides.  

Fr. Rich Yanos 
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Saturday, may 13, 2023 

5:00 pm  Saturday Vigil Mass - Mass at St. Eugene Church 

  For all our living & deceased  Mothers 

Sunday, may 14,  2023  

8:30 am Mass at St. Eugene Church 

  For all our living & deceased  Mothers 

10:00 am Mass at  Our Lady, Mother of the Church 

  For all our living & deceased  Mothers 

11:30 am Mass at St. Eugene Church 

  For all our living & deceased  Mothers 

Monday, may 15, 2023  

9:00 am Mass at St. Eugene Church 

Lawrence & Mary Csuk 

Juan Diaz 

Sophie Howson,  

Kilmer & Trump 

Tuesday, may 16, 2023  

7:00 am Mass at  Our Lady, Mother of the Church   

Luella Rossi  

Wednesday, may 17, 2023  

9:00 am Mass at St. Eugene Church  

 Purgatorial Society     

 Joseph Cozzone 

 Naomi Joseph   

Thursday, may 18,  2023  

7:00 am Mass at Our Lady, Mother of the Church   

  Alice & Chuck Allen 

Friday,  may 19, 2023  

9:00 am  Mass at St. Eugene Church  

  Regan & Lewis Fams. 

  Fr. Fred & Frederick Tomzik 

Saturday, may 20, 2023 

8:30 am  Mass at St. Eugene Church  

 Mitchell Dzik 

 Luigi Masellis—1st Death Anniv. 

 Stefania Mroczkowski 

 

 

 

 

Saturday, 20, 2023 

5:00 pm  Saturday Vigil Mass - Mass at St. Eugene Church 

Lee & Paul Obrzut - 30th Wedd. Anniv.,  

Art Borowiec 

Maria Burzawa 

Kathy Cummings, Elmer & Grace Frelka 

Wayne Greco 

Martin & Katharina Hoog,  

Robert Shelton 

Jerry Steven, 

The Steven Fam. 

Sunday, may 21,  2023  

8:30 am Mass at St. Eugene Church 

Nicholas Calabrese 

Frank & Rose Cirone 

Mazur Fam.,  

Grace Pawula 

Janet Toton 

Martha & Alex Wrobel   

10:00 am Mass at  Our Lady, Mother of the Church 

Carlos Adriano – Death Anniv. 

Bronislawa & Stanley Baka 

Patrick Brown 

Josephine Girardi 

Darlene Gniadek & Fam. 

Lorraine Martin—B-day Remembrance,  

Pietro Pisello 

Stefania Rebacz 

Mike & Adriana Tunzi 

Jan Stapa 

Duane Thurber 

Calogera & Caterina Vivacqua 

11:30 am Mass at St. Eugene Church 

People of the Parish 

Krzysztof Dabros 

Diego DiCola 

Witold Gadomski 

George & Pearl Giovannoni 

Angela & Cristina Greco 

Hillard (Mike) Michalek 

Michael Michalek 

Giuseppe Randazzo  

Mass Intentions  for Queen of  Peace Parish  
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We pray for our loved ones  who are serving in any branch of the Armed Forces during this time of conflict. 

Lord, hold our troops in your loving 
hands. Protect them as they protect us.  

Bless them and their families   
for the selfless acts they perform  for us  
in our time of need. We ask this in the 

name of  Jesus our Lord and Savior.  Amen 

Date Celebrant 
Extraordinary  

Minister 
Altar Server Lectors 

Saturday, 5/ 20 

5 pm  - St. Eugene   

Rev. Rich Yanos 
Deacon Chris  
Preaches 
 

C. Lim  -  WB 
M. Lim  -  B 
M. Pollowy  -  C 
R. Sparacino  -  O 
D. Sulimowski  -  WO 

B. Janus 
M. Chmielowska 
A. Coleman 
K. Barr 

S. Sparacino 

Sunday, 5/ 21 

8:30 am  - St. Eugene  
Rev. Ed Pacocha 

R. Kennedy  -  WB 
B. Czubek  -  B 
M. Cozzo  -  C 
C. Hill  -  O 
D. Duszynski  -  WO 

L. Acierno 
B. Rog 
G. DiGenova 
A. Czubek 

I. Rog 

Sunday, 5 / 21 

10:00 am  - OLMC 

Rev. Greg Rom 
Deacon Chris 
Preaches 

P. Peterson - C  
N. Mosk—T 

D. Flynn 
G. Pilch 
J. Pilch 
T. Molas 

J. Colon 
K. Kelch 

 

Sunday, 5 / 21 

11:30 am  - St. Eugene  

 
Rev. Jacek Dada 

M. Tomzik  -  WB 
P. Tomzik  -  B 
M. Holder  -  C 
J. Nardi  -  O 
F. Pacia  -  WO 

S. Kerr 
D. Olson 
A. Komosa 
M. Maddex 
 

 
 
P. Wagner 

Major Adamczyk  

Joseph Antosh, Jr. 

Ghaleb Azroui 

Donald Bellisario 

Matthew Calderisi 

Timothy Emmett Carolan 

Melissa Rose Cortese 

James Vincent Degrazia 

Patrick Edward Dillon 

Zbigniew Dudkowski 

Kurt Feiereisel 

Matthew Scott Forrest 

Major  Dirk Haller 

Andrew Hopkins 

Christopher Jenkins 

Bernard Edward Kusinski 

Antonio James Lim 

Payne Manczko 

 Chris Marchiori 

Daniel Meaney 

Keith Miller 

Michael Morales 

Mike Mroszczak 

Thomas Neuhengen 

Eric Norwood 

Elliott O’Claire 

Vincent Page 

Chad Pritchard 

Nicholas Ranch 

Adam Roberts 

Joseph Saineghi, Jr. 

Holly Schippers 

 Michael Schippers, Jr. 

Sean Sherlock 

Sharon Sherlock 

Phillip R. Simonsen 

Tony Strzalka 

Dominic John Guerrieri, Jr. 

 Schedule of  L i turgica l  Minis ter s   
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Spring Fling Swing Dance Night 

 
The Queen of Peace Young Adults Group  
will be having a Spring Fling Swing Dance 

Night Event on Saturday, May 20th.   
The event will include swing dance  

lessons and dancing. More information 
will be announced shortly. 

 Visit the Young Adults 
 Facebook page for the most up-to-date 

information: 
https://www.facebook.com/
StEugeneYoungAdultsGroup. 

2023 Catholic Charities Mother's Day Appeal 

Your support to mothers in need allows us to provide immediate assistance, while offering 
long-term services that address the root causes of their challenges and allow them  

to pursue greater self-sufficiency for themselves and their children. 
Make a donation today at catholiccharities.net/donate. 

https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=0012YYy2LbIfM92rZ5Asbv8YuZ06zeyew8vDGl_JYPMcBVS-YR6OPvSpg_0bnX36UszRTrvtGnmB2KNB6CEzO0wzIPeyUqNlTLYiE1jBp00Eh4lpFWjhKWJcJbO8DX-xLbd7hTiWZhRjtsaQV-EtoyfGJlE_f4cwiFPcAo2fw9HMlg=&c=QDbMa2ICFMZNQ44P9vwhtspKMCi6vXppKWFw12-Xq8lrDcKbvb7x
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When was the last time that you have had a talk with our Lord?  Or when was the last time that you have picked 
up the Bible to read?  This is an invitation for all Queen of Peace parishioners to join us for an hour or so to 
pray, to read and discuss the coming Sunday readings, and any other questions about our faith that we find  

 interesting. At different times we can find subjects that arouse our interest, such as, the Sacraments, or 
 Beatitudes, and taking apart a prayer so we can really understand what it is that Jesus want us to know.  

 
My name is Frank Lizak and I have been coordinating the Bible Group for the last 10 years. When Divine Savior 

Parish closed, our group missed a couple weeks.  But it did not take long for us to find each other, and a room in 
the Eisenhower Public Library where we have been having our meetings.  The good news is that we have  

acquired room 110 at St. Eugene School for Wednesday mornings from 10:00 thru 12:00 starting May third. 
I hope that all will take advantage of dropping in to see what we do.  If anyone has any questions, please feel 

free to send me an email at fjlizak@comcast.net.We always leave with something new to think about.   

The Friendship Club is having an outing on                           
Tuesday, May 30, to the Metropolis  

in Arlington Heights to see  
THANKS FOR THE  MEMORIES:  

A USO TRIBUTE.  
 

 Enjoy an afternoon of a classic USO show 
  full of memorable songs, comedic numbers  

 and slapstick entertainment.  
 

 The bus will leave the South Parking Lot  
of  Our Lady Mother, of the Church  

at 2:00 and return at 6:00.  
 (Show time 3:00 - 5:00). Cost is $45.00.      

 
  Please call Debbie at 773-631-6330 

                                                                                                               

Lectors & Extraordinary Ministers of Communion 

I will be working on the 3rd Quarter 2023 schedule for Lectors  
& Extraordinary Ministers of Communion  

which will be July 1st through September 24th 2023. 
 

For those of you who don’t have an email address, please drop a 
note in the Sunday collection basket or leave a note at the rectory 

and mark it to my attention (Lois Feist) with the dates that you 
would be unavailable to be a Lector or Extraordinary Minister  

of Communion or email me at loismfeist@gmail.com 
 

NO LATER THAN MAY 15th, so I will not schedule you for those 
dates.  No changes will be accepted after June 11th because I need 
to get this finalized for the bulletin editor.  If you need to make any 

change in the mass times you requested, or you no longer have  
a landline, or prefer to change or make any correction to your 

 contact information, please include that as well.  

mailto:loismfeist@gmail.com
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Pat Apida 

Annabella Amato 

Ralph J. Amelio 

Victoria Amelio 

Patricia & Lawrence Basili 

A. & V. Bischof 

Virginia Bongiorno-Lawrence 

Anthony Bongiorno 

Johnmar Castillo 

Gracie Carey 

Karen Cazolas 

Mary Ciliak 

Joseph F. Coglianese 

Mark Corrado 

Sharon Crowley 

Susan Curtin 

Angela & Rocco D’Alessandro 

Joseph Duna 

Don Feist 

Barbara Fandrey 

 

Bob & Carol Gasiorek 

Patricia Gelfond 

Jeff Herden 

Renee Holm 

Terry Katz 

Mary T. Keating 

Arthur Kopeck 

Ursula Kucharski 

Rose Mary Maratto 

Pam & Mickey Margelewski 

Stanisław Mazek 

Azucena Melendrez 

Dolores Michalek 

Linda Morton 

Jean Muglia 

Michael C. & Virginia Muscarello 

Michael J. Muscarello 

Rodney Niewinski  

Joe Notaro 

Joey Notaro 

 

Anthony Notaro 

Karen Palvis - Karasawa 

Anthony Parisi 

Kay Phelan 

Lucyna Piechowicz 

Joe Portenlanger 

Rita Rogers 

Diane Rizzuto 

Pat Schippers 

Shirley Schindler  

Peter Schroeder 

Robert Shelton 

Dolores Scorza 

Maria Slomski 

Daniel Staniec 

Emily Steckiewicz 

Lavergne Suchor 

Bob  Schu 

Tom Szczech 

Dave Tudron 

Dolores Wilk 

Lord God, we place our worries in your hands. We place our sick under your care and humbly ask that 
 You restore your servant to health again. Above all, grant us the grace to acknowledge your will and know that what-

ever you do, you do for the love of us. We thank You and praise You through Jesus the Christ. Amen. 
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Divine Savior’s Marian Shrine, 

 Now known as the Queen of Peace Statue,  

Will be coming to a new location! 

 

The Unification Committee has approved the relocation of the beautiful Marian Shrine, from the campus of Divine Savior, 
to Saint Eugene‘s Church. The shrine was erected by the parishioners in 1987, and was ironically named the Queen of 
Peace, the name of our new parish. It is fitting that she is moved to the new location.  

The Queen of Peace is an 8’ stainless steel sculpture weighing 1,200 pounds.  The brick base that she sits on cannot be 
moved and will need to be reconstructed.  3G Construction has been hired to move the statue and replicate the base. 
The owners of 3G Construction are long-time active parishioners.   The statue will be placed in a prominent place along  
Foster Ave. 

We are asking for your financial support for the success of this project.   Our goal is 
to raise $30,000 which will cover the relocation cost, build a new base, beautify the 
landscape around the statue, and include lighting and benches.    
 
Will you be able to donate to this project? 

 

 Here are ways to contribute: 

      Complete the tear off sheet below and Place in an envelope with the  Sunday 
            collection. 

      Donate online thru Give Central – Click on the Relocation of Statue link; 

      Mail the form below in or drop off a check to the parish office.  

As we move into the future, we are certain that the Blessed Mother, the Queen of 
Peace, will reign in our hearts and in her new location as we unite under her mantle. 

 

Questions?  
 
Contact Ralph Cantal at 708-453-5303,   

Domenica Duszynski 773-213-3629  

Lonnie Muehlfelder 773-895-4553 

 
 
 
 

 
  
 
 
 

Name:                           ___________________________________________________________ 
   
Donation Amount:     __________________   Church Envelope #_________________________ 
  
Please indicate on your check that the donation is for the “Queen of Peace” Sculpture  
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Queen Of Hearts Raffle Tickets  

Available After All Masses In Rear  Vestibule 

(Tickets are Also Available In SE Rectory Office) 

 

************** 

 Second Collection  

Catholic Charities Mothers Day Appeal 

 

*************** 

Blood Pressure Screening  

after all masses 

 

************** 

 

Second Collection Next Weekend 

School Support 

Please Pray  for our Deceased Parishioners:  

 

 + Lawrence Brukhauser  
+ Veronica La Rosa  

 

  May the souls of the faithful departed rest in peace. 

Happy Anniversary  
of your Ordination to the Priesthood 

Rev. Gregory A .Rom 
May 14  -  48 years 

St. Eugene School Graduating Class of 1963 

The St. Eugene School graduating class of 1963 is having its 60th reunion on Saturday, June 3, 2023.  We are 

excited to begin our celebration by attending Mass here at St. Eugene.  Our graduating class consisted of 183 

students, 100 girls and 83 boys. Today, we are celebrating the wonderful academic and faith-based              

education we received at SES and the valuable friendships we formed during our years here. We are eternally 

grateful to the leadership of Fr. John Ryan, our pastor in 1963, and the founding pastor of St. Eugene Parish.  

We were blessed to have the Sisters of Charity of the Blessed Virgin Mary (BVM’s) as our teachers, with        

Sr. Mary Etienne as our principal.  These selfless women educated us with academic rigor and imparted upon 

us a zeal to live our faith throughout our lives.  Today we would like to say thank you for our years at SES and 

thank you to Fr. Rich Yanos and the parish for allowing us to meet here.  May God bless you all.       
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St. Eugene Church  
Mondays 4 - 6 pm. Benediction at 5:45 pm 

May is National High Blood Pressure Education Month, recognized by the CDC and National Heart, Lung and Blood           
Institute to help raise awareness of hypertension.  

Your heart health is important! By maintaining a healthy blood pressure ( as dictated by your doctor), your heart isn't 
strained. 

If you've been diagnosed with high blood pressure, or hypertension (B/P >130/80), you should monitor your blood 
pressure on a daily basis, usually around the time you take your medication. 

Be certain to record your results and share with your doctor, who will adjust your medication accordingly. 

The next Blood Pressure assessment after Mass is as follows: 

May 13th      5:00 pm at St. Eugene location 

May 14th      8:30 am and 11:30 am Masses at St. Eugene location 

                     10:00 am Mass at Our Lady, Mother of the Church location 

Please note: I will be suspending the B/P assessments at the churches during the summer months, June, July and      
August, resuming in September, dates to be determined. 

Should you wish me to check your blood pressure because you have concerns, please call the rectory at  St. Eugene's 
and we can arrange to meet to assess. 

PS: I'm still looking for nurses to assist with B/P assessments after Masses. 

Happy Spring and Summer! 

 

Peace, 

Terri, RN 
Faith Community Nurse 
Ascension Resurrection 
Note new email: terri.kaisling@ascension.org 
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Please continue your contribution  
in the usual way, until we finalize 
 the merger of the databases  
 and electronic giving accounts.  
 
Also, if you are registered parishioner  
of OLMC, DS or St. Eugene Church, 
you don`t need to re-register. 
Thank you for your support! 

Rosaries for Mothers, Living and Deceased  

Let us remember mothers in at least one Rosary this week. 
Please   contact the rectory office if you would like to become 
part of the Rosary Guild: Emily A., Lori G., James H., John I.,     
Evelyn K., Terri K., Gilda M., Lonnie M., Mary M., Ted M., Jose-
phine N., Emilie P., Stefania P., Jean R., Shirley S., and Milabelle T. 

 

Living Rosary 

People each pray a decade of the Rosary daily for the triumph of 
the Immaculate Heart of Mary, and in honor of the patron of the 
Living Rosary, Saint Philomena. The next decade available is the 
first Glorious Mystery, the Resurrection. To pray this decade    
daily, please contact the rectory office. 

Luminous Mysteries 
Baptism in the Jordan—Barb R. 

Wedding at Cana—Mary M. 

Proclaim the Kingdom—Ted M. 

Transfiguration—Emily A. 

Institution of Eucharist—Emily A. 

Joyful Mysteries 
Annunciation—Ted D.  

Visitation—Barb R.  

Nativity—Josephine N. 

Presentation—Karen R. 

Finding in the Temple—Mary M . 

Sorrowful Mysteries 
Agony in the Garden—Jean R. 

Scourging at the Pillar—Jean R. 

Crowning with Thorns—Mary M. 

Carrying of the Cross—Ted M. 

Jesus Dies on the Cross—Demi S. 

 

                                                                                                               

May 7, 2023 

                                    Prayer Shawl  Ministry 

We would like to give a big Shout Out to our yarn angels.   

Every two weeks when we meet, several bags of very nice yarn would await us.  We may not know who you 

are, but thank you.  With your donations, we have donated Shawls and Lap Robes to: 

•             Norridge Nursing Center  

•             Ascension Resurrection Life Center  

•             Central Baptist Nursing Home  

 Baby Yarn was even donated, and several baby blankets have gone to Maryville Academy Crisis Nursery. 

 All places were thrilled with the donations for the residents.  We will continue to deliver to them as needed.   

 We meet the first and third Wednesdays of every month at Our Lady Mother of the Church/ Queen of 

Peace Parish.  There will be no  meetings July and August.   

 Please consider joining us.   

 Any questions call Pam at: 773/685-7586  

5:00 SE $3,026.00 

8:30 SE $4,216.50 

10:00 OLMC $2,734.00 

11:30 SE $2,606.00 

    

Total Physical $12,582.50 

    

GC DS $331.01 

GC OLMC $536.22 

GC SE $3,671.00 

Total Online $4,538.23 

    

Grand Total $17,120.73 

    

Mother's Day $2,486.00 
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The Combined Parishes Office: 

St. Eugene Rectory 

7958 W. Foster Avenue. Chicago, IL 60656  

Ph. (773) 775-6659        Fax (773) 775-2832 

churchoffice@st-eugene.org 

 

Please contact the St. Eugene Church Rectory Office for: 

Sacrament of Baptism, Marriage,  Anointing of the Sick, 

Funerals & Rite of Christian Initiation (RCIA) 

__________________________________________________ 
 

Our Worship Sites: 
 

Our Lady, Mother of the Church 
8747 W. Lawrence Avenue. Chicago, IL 60656 

Ph. (773) 625-3369   

 
 

St. Eugene Church 
st-eugene.org 
7958 W. Foster Avenue. Chicago, IL 60656  

Ph. (773) 775-6659 

churchoffice@st-eugene.org 

__________________________________________________ 
 

St. Eugene Catholic School:  

www.steugene-school.org 

7930 W. Foster Avenue. Chicago, IL 60656 

Ph. (773) 763-2235 
schooloffice@st-eugene.org 
__________________________________________________ 

Religious Education: 

steugene-school.org/religious-ed 

Please contact St. Eugene School for information. 

__________________________________________________ 

Verbum Dei Sisters: 

7920 W. Foster Avenue. Chicago, IL 60656 

Ph. (224) 280-8395 

vdeichicago.org  

Pastoral Staff: 

Rev. Richard M. Yanos - Pastor     

 ryanos@st-eugene.org                                            SE ext. 112 

Rev. Jacek A. Dada - Associate Pastor   

 jdada@st-eugene.org                                              SE ext. 116 

Rev. James J. O’Brien - Pastor Emeritus 

 benbradagh@aol.com 

Rev. Gregory A. Rom - Retired Resident Assistant  

grom@archchicago.org                                            SE ext. 114 

Rev. Ed Pacocha - Retired Assistant   

 

Deacon Ted & Mrs. Mary Marszalek 

tmarszalek@archchicago.org  

Deacon Chris Virruso 

 cavirrusosr@msn.com  

 

________________________________________________ 

 

Facilities & Office: 

Ms. Marsha Geurtsen - Office Manager                

mgeurtsen@archchicago.org  

Ms. Lydia Hilado - Director of Music & Communications   

lhilado@st-eugene.org                                         SE ext. 109                                                                                                                              

Mr. Vincent Hilado - Assistant Director of Music 

 vhilado@st-eugene.org   

Mr. Dennis Dayson - Music Director 

 olmc.musicministry@outlook.com                    OLMC ext.  33 

Mr. Romulo Jara & Mr. John Lemus - Maintenance 

Mr. Boguslaw Krolikowski - Maintenance 

Mrs. Barbara Meier - Receptionist 

barbara@st-eugene.org 

Ms. Terri Kaisling  - Parish Nurse Mon., Tuesday & Wed.  

terri.kaisling@ascension.org            773-775-6659 

Mrs. Lois Feist  - Receptionist 

Ms. Christine Jassak - Receptionist 

Mrs. Patricia Wagner - Receptionist                                                                                                                             

churchoffice@st-eugene.org 

                                                                                                               

st-eugene.org
steugene-school.org/religious-ed
https://steugene-school.org/apps/pages/?type=d&uREC_ID=528716&pREC_ID=1011489
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“Plan your next vacation with me!”

Alicja Kucmierz • 773-805-7609 
• Parish Member •

MICHAEL
HARCZAK
Real Estate Broker
St. Eugene Alumnus

708.917.0751
michael.harczak@cbexchange.com

“Plan your next vacation with me!”

Alicja Kucmierz • 773-805-7609 
• Parish Member •


